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21st May 2018: Families week


25th May 2018: School closes for Half term


5t June 2018: Return from Half term


TBC: Year 1 trip








Year 1 


Summer 1 Term


Curriculum Newsletter





Dear Parents and Carers,





Welcome to the start of an exciting new half term at Alexandra Primary School. We hope you all had a restful holiday and are ready another packed half term. 





We have lots of interesting and exciting new topics to cover this term with a particular focus on the history of toys. 


Please ensure that your child is reading for 15 minutes daily and practising counting in 2s, 5s and 10s every evening. We will be having a big push on spelling this half term, so please practice them weekly. 





Should you have any concerns or wish to talk to us about your child’s progress, please feel free.  We are available to talk after school on most days. 





Information about what your child will learn this half term is on the inside of this booklet.





We look forward to working with you and your child.


Miss Rose, Mrs Mitcham and Ms Stone





This term the children will be continuing gymnastics and starting basketball.


Children must leave their LABELLED PE kit in school for the half term.





Literacy and Numeracy homework will be sent out every FRIDAY. We will collect homework from the children on WEDNESDAY mornings.





Spellings will be sent out every FRIDAY and tested the following FRIDAY.





Each week, your child will receive two reading books to read at home.  One will be at their reading level and one will be their choice from our book corner.  Please return these books in order to receive another one next week.


Reading Journals should to be completed weekly by your child.  Please take this opportunity to discuss their reading with them. 








Year 6


Autumn 1 Term


Curriculum Newsletter
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This term Costa Rica will be doing Ballet on Thursdays and Athletics on Mondays. 


Cuba class will be doing Ballet on Wednesdays and Athletics on Thursdays


P.E kits need to be in school for the entire half term and please ensure that they are labelled clearly.





This term the children will be continuing gymnastics and starting basketball.


Children must leave their LABELLED PE kit in school for the half term.
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As Scientists, we will be finding out more about British plants. We will be learning their names and thinking about what they need to grow in order to survive. We will also be growing our own plants in the classroom and recording our observations at each stage of their lifecycle. Have a look in your garden or Local Park for what grows there!





As Mathematicians, we will be continuing with our new curriculum ‘Maths No Problem’. During this half term we will focus on multiplication and division, involving grouping and sharing. We will also be starting to look at time. This will include telling the time to half past and the hour. What time do we have lunch at school? Do you know when home time is? 














As writers, we will be beginning the term by reading and writing stories with predictable language. What stories do you know that has words or phrases that are repeated throughout the book?


We will then be using our topic of toys to write persuasive adverts for a brand new toy! What makes a good advert? Is it eye catching and exciting to look at?











The Arts


Andy Warhol printing and cone puppets	 





Our topic this term continues with toys. We enjoyed our visit to the Bethnal Museum of Childhood. Now we will be looking at what toys are made of and how they move. Have a go at designing and making your own puppet out of bits and pieces. We would love to put it on display!





In Art we will be looking at the art Andy Warhol and creating our own printed pictures, using bright colours. We will also be making our own cone puppets. What is a cone puppet? Could you design on of your own?











In P.E this half term we are very lucky in KS1, as we are continuing with ballet. Our specialist instructor will focus on our strength, core muscles, and coordination. In preparation for sports week in June we will be focusing on athletics in games. 








ICT                 Walking with Dinosaurs – simple algorithms 





Literacy


Stories with predictable language and persuasive writing








PSHE & RE


PSHE: Good to be me





Humanities


Toys: Old and New








Physical Development


Athletics and Ballet








Numeracy


Multiplication and division. 


Time 





Science 


Plants

















